
                                                                                                                                                       

Dear Parent/Carer, 

This year, due to current restrictions in place, children will not be able to bring Christmas cards into 

school to hand out to their friends. I understand this is disappointing however, on a positive note we 

have lots of activities/events planned in school for the children to enjoy. 

Please make note of the following important dates for your diary: 

Wednesday 8th December  

Children will receive a Christmas dinner in school.  

If you have pre booked a packed lunch for your child for this day and would prefer them to have a 

Christmas dinner please inform the office by Monday 29th November. 

Friday 10th December – Dress up for Christmas 

On this day children can come into school wearing Christmas accessories e.g. Christmas jumper, 

Christmas tinsel, reindeer ears etc. There is no expectation to buy a Christmas jumper for this day. 

Please note this is NOT a non uniform day. This is an opportunity for children to accessories their 

uniform with a Christmas theme.  

Tuesday 14th December – Reception Nativity 

Reception children have been working very hard for this year’s nativity.  The play will be available on 

both our school website and schools facebook page from 3pm on Tuesday 14th December. 

Thursday 16th December – Christmas Parties 

Christmas parties will be on the afternoon of Thursday 16th December. A further letter will be sent 

out over the coming weeks providing further information. 

Friday 17th December – Christmas Pantomime 

All children will visit The Customs House for this year’s Christmas pantomime. Children will travel by 

coach and will be back in school in time for lunch. Please note this visit has been stringently risk 

assessed in line with covid guidance. 

We are all looking forward to the celebrations planned over these next few weeks. I am sure the 

children will have lots of fun. 

If you need any further information please contact the school office on 0191 9330830. 

Many Thanks 

Mrs A Willis 

Head Teacher 

 

 



                                                                                                                                      


